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2025 Board of Directors 

 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
 
We're delighted that you're considering applying to become part of the Habitat Home 
Ownership Program! 
 
Habitat for Humanity of Northwest Connecticut is a donor-funded ecumenical nonprofit 
organization.  Most of the work we do is completed by local volunteers.  Habitat is not a 
government housing program. 
 
Our purpose is to build affordable homes and sell them at no profit and with a zero interest 
rate to households who could not otherwise afford home ownership. Our partner 
homeowners contribute at least 400 hours of sweat equity to Habitat for a new home, and 
200 hours for a home rehabilitation. 
 
We're looking forward to reviewing your application.  Enclosed please find the application 
and a checklist that will assist you in providing everything necessary to be considered by 
our Family Selection committee. 
 
Please make sure that we receive your application, the backup paperwork, and your 
statement explaining why you would benefit from a Habitat home.  You should send it (or 
email it to the email address below) to: 
 
Habitat for Humanity of Northwest CT 
Attn: Family Selection 
P.O. Box 1 
Salisbury, CT 06068 
 
All applications are kept strictly confidential, but the name of our next Habitat Homeowner 
will be announced in local newspapers. 
 
If you need help filling out the application, please call me at (860) 435-4747, or email us at 
habitatforhumanitynwc@gmail.com.   
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
David F. Sellery 
Executive Director  
Habitat for Humanity of Northwest Connecticut
 


